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STATES Of

Dr. Hector P. Garcia ~
American G I Forum of the U. S.
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was certainly a pleasure to receive your kind invitation to attend the
National Convention of the American G I Forum of the U. S. in Chicago.

I am looking forward to meeting with you and the many friends I made
last year at Pueblo, Colorado.

Postmaster General Day and Deputy Assistant Postmaster General James
J. LaPenta have asked me to convey their warmest appreciation for the
presentations which you made to them during my stop in Corpus Christi.

I would appreciate your advising me as to the dates, place and particulars
of the convention so that I may prepare my schedule accordingly. Enclosed
are the application and a money order covering the dues.

With warmest personal regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

90*.  0Lk,4
Arnold R. Elias
Confidential Assistant to
the Postmaster General
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